
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(PREPARATORY LEAVE FOR CLASS X) 

Dear Parents and Students,                           Date : 02/02/2024 

Preparatory leave plays an important role in the journey 

towards the Board Examination. This is the time to make the 

most of what you have done so far. 

As the Board Examination for Class X will commence from           

21st February 2024, there will be a ‘Preparatory Leave’ for the 

students of Class X from Saturday, 03rd February 2024. 

 

Some tips to make best use of the time 

 Get into routine as soon as possible, this will help you achieve more. 

 Go through your notes, summaries, charts etc regularly. 

 Take some time to revise. 

 Practice writing, speed and accuracy are the keys to ace Board 

Examination. 
 

Date of issuing Admit Card will be intimated shortly. 

PRINCIPAL 


